
   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Changes post 1 July 2015 

 
After 1 July 2015 the Victoria Building Authority (VBA) will no longer be undertaking 

Recycled Water Plumbing Inspections throughout the property development.  

Inspections of recycled water services by the VBA will be in line with the VBA’s 

current inspection regime for other plumbing works. 

 

To ensure safe delivery of recycled water to the community Westernport Water 

(WPW) will assume responsibility for recycled water plumbing inspections 

throughout the property development. 

 

 
Transitional arrangements post 13 April 2015 
 
From 13 April 2015 the VBA will no longer take bookings for the first two inspections 

(R1 and R2 inspections).  However, the VBA will carry out any R1 and R2 

inspections that have already been booked and any follow-up rectification works that 

require a follow up inspection.  

 
 

See reverse for booking details   
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Booking recycled water inspections 
 

 Post 13 April 2015 –  R1 and R2 inspections are to be booked with WPW, 

R3 inspections are to be booked with the VBA through the VBA’s e-toolbox. 

 

 Post 1 July 2015 –  All bookings (R1, R2 and R3) are to be made with 

Westernport Water. 

 
 

How to book recycled water plumbing inspections 
with Westernport Water 

 

 Call 1300 720 711 and follow the operator prompts to make a 
booking for a recycled water plumbing inspection. 

 
 

 Alternatively, you can book your plumbing inspection via email: 
westport@westernportwater.com.au 

 
 

 Inspections are carried out between 8:30am – 3:30pm from 
Monday to Friday. 

 
 

 Bookings must be made at least 2 business days in advance. 

 
 

 If WPW is unable to attend to any booked inspections a WPW 

plumbing inspector will contact you directly to re-schedule.  If you do 

not hear from WPW, assume that the booking made will be attended 

at the time scheduled within our inspection hours above. 

 
 


